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University of Aberystwyth and Warwick 

Learning Updates 

Week ending 09.09.22 

Additional Information 

Snacks 

Please note that children are not permitted to 
bring in their own snacks from home for 

morning break. This is due to children and staff 
members in school having allergies.  

A piece of fruit and a carton of milk are 
provided. Breadsticks and water are offered as 

an alternative. In the afternoon children will 
have water and a biscuit. 

Children can bring in a named water bottle to 
drink from throughout the school day.  

 

Reception fund is £1:50 a week payable on parent 
pay – If you have not yet set up an account please 

see the main office for support. 

Upcoming Dates: 

Monday 12th –Friday 16th September  

Induction sessions continue… 

8:45am -1:15pm  

Children will stay for lunch every day. 

(Aberystwyth collect from main office/ 
Warwick from classroom door @ 

1:15pm) 

Thursday 22nd September  

PE sessions will start – please ensure 
your child has the correct PE kit.  

             

Homework 

Children will be given weekly homework via tapestry and in a homework book. This will be sent out 
every FRIDAY. 

This week we are sending your child home with a brown paper ‘All About Me’ bag which will link 
with our first topic theme: Marvellous Me. Please read the note attached to the bag which explains 
what you need to do.  

Please bring these into school no later than Wednesday so that the children have the opportunity to 
talk to the class throughout the week about their special items.  

This week we have warmly welcomed our new Reception children into school. They 
have all settled in really well so far during their induction sessions and we are really 

proud of them! 

We look forward to guiding and supporting them on their new learning journey!  


